#### STUDENT BULLETIN

January 9, 1975

#### STUDENT ACCOUNTS:

All student accounts are due in full at the beginning of each quarter. All unpaid accounts are subject to a carrying charge for the quarter of 6%. However, for payments made through January 21, the 6% will be reversed. For payments made January 22 through February (inclusive of both dates), 3% will be reversed. The full 6% will apply after February 6.

## TO ALL NEW STUDENTS:

Opportunity of service is available through the Evangelism MIG. We would like to invite you to attend our meeting during Friday's chapel hour. Further information will be given in chapel or by phone (822-8814).

# COFFEE HOUSE MINISTRY:

We will be leaving from Perk's Hall at 5:30 p.m. on Saturday, January 11 for the coffee house at Ft. Lewis. We will be eating dinner together in the Cafeteria at 4:30.

#### COMMUNITY SERVICE MIG:

There is a need for men and women to be teachers and friends to some underprivileged children on a one-to-one basis. Those interested in tutoring young children in the Seattle area, please contact Carolyn Pior, Larry Anderson or Mark Fisher as soon as possible. Thank you.

## SOPHOMORE SNOW RETREAT:

We've got a fantastic winter retreat lined up for all sophomores this quarter. We're going east of the mountains (where there's lots of snow!), near Leavenworth and Wenatchee, Friday night, January 17 and will be returning Saturday night. We need to know how many can make it, so sign up before the 15th. For more details, there will be a meeting in the SUB at 7:00 Thursday night (tonight). If you can't be there, see Larry Anderson.

# ATTENTION, CLASS PRESIDENTS:

The first order of business this quarter is to elect a princess to represent your class during Homecoming this year. The formal event will be during half-time of the basketball game with Western Baptist, on February 8. Please hold elections at your next class meeting.

## SOCIAL-CULTURAL COMMITTEE:

All members of the Social-Cultural Committee must be present for a very important meeting concerning Homecoming and the Spring Banquet. The meeting will be on Monday, January 13 at 2:30 SHARP in the SUB. It won't be a long meeting, but attendance is URGENT!

# CHRISTIAN MUSICAL:

The Junior Class wants to invite you to "REAL" a Christian musical that will be presented on January 14, Tuesday, at 8:00 p.m. in the Chapel by the Sedro-Woolley Youth Choir. We would encourage you to come to this special performance.

#### INTRAMURAL BOWLING:

All students interested in participating in intramural bowling, please contact Cal Carpenter or Coach Kinney.

### COLLEGE CHOIR:

The College Choir needs more men, both bass and tenor. If you have the second period free on Tuesdays and Thursdays, please join us.

#### ORCHESTRA REHEARSAL:

Our orchestra rehearses on Tuesdays and Thursdays in the Chapel Overflow room. Anyone who plays an instrument is welcome to join. This class is worth one credit.

#### CHORALONS:

Remember the rehearsal tonight at 6:30.

# PR TEAM AUDITIONS:

Those persons interested in PR team summer travel will be happy to hear that an increase in the earnable tuition scholarship has been approved. Preliminary auditions for PR teams is set for Wednesday evening, 7:00 p.m. on January 15 in the Learning Center (this is a change). Final auditions for PR teams will be Thursday evening, 7:00 p.m. on February 6.

### REMINDER:

The AGP Rapid Reading course will begin on Thursday, January 16. Sign up now in the Administration Building or the Registrar's counter.

### EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY:

Dishwashing positions open in the Cafeteria: 7-8 a.m., 12:00 noon to 2:30 p.m. Contact Roberta Gustafson in the Cafeteria.

NOTE: All students are asked to put their box numbers on their return addresses and any other mail going to students - on compus or off campus. Also, if you have changed residence from on or off campus circa hash quarter, please core to the Administration but they are not clear to be a tribe.